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NLTA BIENNIAL GENERAL MEETING 
BEING HELD IN ST. JOHN’S, APRIL 22-25, 2025 

St. John’s… The 2025 Biennial General Meeting of the Newfoundland and Labrador Teachers’ Association (NLTA) 
will take place from April 22–25, 2025 at the Sheraton Hotel Newfoundland in St. John’s.

Approximately 200 NLTA delegates representing teachers from across the province will gather to debate and 
vote on resolutions from Branches and Special Interest Councils, consider proposed by-law amendments, and 
address other key matters shaping the direction of the Association.

This year’s BGM will mark the final Convention for Trent Langdon in his role as NLTA President, with his term 
concluding on July 31, 2025. The event will also feature the installation of incoming President Dale Lambe, 
who will officially begin his term on August 1, 2025.

Highlights of the Convention include:

• Keynote Address: Wednesday, April 23 at 1:30 p.m.

“Connecting the Dots – Why We Need a New Kind of Advocacy for Public Education”

Annie Kidder, Executive Director, People for Education

• President’s Banquet: Wednesday, April 23 at 6:30 p.m.

• Election of the 2025–27 NLTA Provincial Executive: Thursday, April 24 at 8:30 a.m.

• Address by Incoming NLTA President, Dale Lambe: Thursday, April 24 at 10:45 a.m.

• Closing Address by President Trent Langdon and Installation of the New President Dale Lambe: 
Thursday, April 24 at 3:45 p.m.

Notes to the Media:

•	 Members of the media are invited to attend all Convention sessions, with the exception of any closed portions
of the meeting. (Click here for agenda)

• As session times may vary slightly, media interested in covering specific events are encouraged to contact
NLTA Communications Officer Jennifer Tulk in advance to confirm timing and access.

• Copies of Convention resolutions and candidate information will be available on-site at the Sheraton Hotel
Newfoundland on the afternoon of Tuesday, April 22. To request materials in advance, please contact Jennifer 
Tulk directly.
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For further information contact:
Jennifer Tulk, NLTA Communications, 682-3751; jtulk@nlta.ca

https://www.nlta.nl.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/04/24-081-BGM-2025-Convention-Kit-Agenda.pdf

